GRC &

WIRELESS RECYCLING

THE TOWN OF

MECORDSVILLE

Do you have an old cellular telphone that you no longer use or has been replaced with a newer model?

Are you concerned with poisonous materials bein placed into our local landfills and endangering our way of
life?

If you answered yes, the McCordsville Police Department can help. The McCordsville Police Deparment has
joined forces with GRC Recycling, a Miramar, Florida company that specializes in cellphone recycling. Just
bring in your unwanted, working or non-working cellular telphone and battery and the McCordsville Police
Department will take care of the rest. There is no cost to you, and you can help protect our environment
without spending anything more than a few minutes to drop off a piece of equipment that you would have
normally thrown into the trash.

Additionally, your tax dollars will not be spent to provide support to this program. GRC Recycling provides
ALL of the materials necessary to advertise, box, and ship the collected cellular telephones.

Please help us, help the environment.

Sincerely,

Harold C. Rodgers, Jr.

Chief of Police

McCordsville Police Department
(317) 335-2812



